
 

 

 
 

Community Chest Fund 

Round 1 2024/25 

The Shire’s biannual Community Chest funding, to a maximum of $2,500 cash or in-kind, for events or 

projects which benefit the Narrogin community is open to eligible community-based organisations from 

15 July 2024 till 31 August 2024. 

Successful applicants from Round 1 or 2 in the preceding financial year, are ineligible to apply. 

Applications close 4:30 pm on Saturday 31 August 2024 and Projects must be completed and acquitted 

by 30 June 2025.  

The Guidelines and Application Form are available on the Shire’s website 

https://www.narrogin.wa.gov.au/your-shire/projects-and-development/shire-grants.aspx or by 

contacting Vicky our Community Development Officer on 9890 0900 or via the below email. 

 

 

 

Dale Stewart 

Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Narrogin 

PO Box 1145 Narrogin WA 6312 

enquiries@narrogin.wa.gov.au 

www.narrogin.wa.gov.au 
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